Iredell/Yadkin Housing Continuum
May 3, 2013

Present:

Charles Dixon:  Easter Seals Housing Coordinator ACTT Team
Jerry Campbell:  Easter Seals UCP Program Manager
Lea Ann Richardson:  Partners BHM
Anya Morrison:  Iredell/Statesville Enrichment Center
Tamika Williams:  VA
Michele Steele:  Partners BHM

Lea Ann Richardson spoke about the Community Collaborative that has been recently formed in our three counties and that this group comes together to discuss gaps or barriers in services.  She also talked about the Crisis Collaborative that is forming in our area that will focus on outpatient commitments, etc.

Tamika Williams spoke about her continuing her visits to the shelters and currently there are 207 Homeless Veterans in her area.  She also spoke about VASH vouchers that will be available in the near future.

Charles Dixon spoke about having a couple of options for housing for that would come under the umbrella of Supervised Living Low.  He stated that Easter Seals had a facility in Morganton and he was going to go visit and gather more information.  He also stated that he had planned to meet with a couple of landlords in the area to look at some property for possible choices.

Anya Morrison spoke about the town houses that were available through Iredell/Statesville Enrichment Center (ISEC).  She also stated that at ISEC there were services available for training for GED, CNA and there was also a computer lab there for residents.  

Jerry Campbell spoke about the status of transportation in the area.  He also stated that there was some discussion about transportation to include Mooresville in the near future.  He also spoke about the need for sidewalks in certain areas of the city.

Michele Steele spoke the IMD process and that Partners will soon begin to move residents out into the community.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting set for Friday, June 7th.

Meeting adjourned 




